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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday evening, October 24, at the Centerville Senior Center.  Dinner begins at 
6:30 pm.  Our program will be presented by Richmond Civic Theatre.

First responders honored... football coach speaks
First  responders  were   honored  by  the  Centerville  Lions  Club  Monday evening,  October  10,  at  the  
Centerville  Senior  Center.   Over  fifty  attending  enjoyed  pizza,  salad  and  cookies.   Members  of  the 
Centerville Fire and Police Departments were special guests of the club.

Centerville  High  School  football  coach  Kyle 
Padgett addressed the group.  Padgett, who grew 
up  in  Indianapolis,  said  he  is  fond  of  the 
Centerville  area.   He said  he was surprised he 
was hired after applying for the position.

Padgett said he has high standards for members 
of the team, both on and off the field.  They report 
their grades each week, with anything below a C 
unacceptable.  He added those high standards off 
the field transfer to wins on the field.

Padgett said he appreciates the home crowd cheering loudly, but it does make it difficult in sending in 
play calls.

Community Halloween Party
Games Monday, October 31 

            Cake-Walk Centerville Elementary 
  Gym

         Prizes 
  6:30

        Free Free Free Free 
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 Future meetings and events
October 31 – Community Halloween Party

November 14 – Dinner meeting with program presented by Peter Zaleski
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